
CHABOT-LAS POSITAS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 

 

December 5, 2017 

 

 

Agenda Item: 9.3  

 

Subject:  Acceptance of the Innovation and Effectiveness Grant Agreement with Santa 

Clarita Community College District, and the Award of $200,000. 

 

 

Background: All three locations of the Chabot-Las Positas Community College District have 

undertaken Institutional Effectiveness Partnership Initiative (IEPI) projects through the State 

Chancellor’s Office.  The Chabot College and Las Positas College projects are wrapping up, and 

the District Office is proceeding toward the implementation stage of its project.  

 

Each IEPI is qualified to apply for $200,000 in seed funding to assist with implementation of 

improvement plans. Both Las Positas College and Chabot College received these funds, and the 

District Office has applied for the funds by submitting a proposed grant agreement. The District 

Office proposed grant agreement was submitted to the IEPI administrative agency, Santa Clarita 

Community College District in October, 2017. The proposed grant agreement has now been 

accepted by Santa Clarita Community College District, granting the District Office request for 

$200,000. 

 

Recommended Action:  That the Board of Trustees accepts the Innovation and Effectiveness 

Grant Agreement with Santa Clarita Community College District, and the Award of $200,000. 

Further, the Board authorizes the Vice Chancellor of Business Services to execute any 

documents required in fulfillment of this Grant Agreement. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Submitted: Krista R. Johns/Date  Approved: Jannett N. Jackson/Date 

         

         

  APPROVED   DISAPPROVED   TABLED 

 


